

THE WEST VIRGINIA STATE BAR

2000 Deitrick Blvd. Charleston, WV 25311 www.wvbar.org

Phone: 1.304.553.7220 Toll Free: 1.866.989.8227

PRESIDENT
FREDERICK M. DEAN ROHRIG
PRESIDENT-ELECT
ANN L. HAIGHT
VICE PRESIDENT

MONICA N. HADDAD EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ANITA R. CASEY

To: IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions

From: The West Virginia State Bar

Date: March 2019

Effective March 18, 2019, the West Virginia State Bar's IOLTA Administrative Program will have a new primary contact person. Patricia Schoolcraft will begin work with the Bar and slowly learn the IOLTA Program. Ms. Schoolcraft can be reached at 304-553-7239 or schoolcraftp@wvbar.org. For technology questions, continue to contact the State Bar's IT Director, Michael Mellace, at 304-553-7223 or mellacem@wvbar.org. For financial questions, please continue to contact the State Bar's Financial Director, Sarah Harper-Jones at 304-553-7226 or harpers@wvbar.org. For legal questions, continue to contact Anita Casey at 304-553-7228 or caseya@wvbar.org.